
BOARD OF EDUCATION UPDATE 
SUMMARY OF NOVEMBER 13, 2023 MEETINGS 

• Approved the current pay application from BIC Construction and additional invoices related to services 
completed to date on school facility expansion projects.  A BIC Construction representative also provided 
a construction update for both district buildings. 

• Mrs. Michelle Paxton, PHS family consumer science teacher, provided an update on FCCLA activities in-
cluding a school wide community service day for all middle and high school students on Friday, April 26, 
2024. 

• Mrs. Christine Wilson, District nurse, presented information on available District healthcare services,   
student support, and integral role of school health services personnel. 

• Mr. Aaron Hoeft, District activities director, presented NSAA activity classifications for 2024-2025 school 
year, current and projected student activity numbers, a summary of district activities, program evaluation 
process, and importance of extracurricular activities to benefit our students. 

• Reviewed and accepted the Annual Financial Report prepared by the District auditor.  

• More information is available at HTTPS://MEETING.SPARQDATA.COM/PUBLIC/ORGANIZATION/174   
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